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CALENDER/
EVENTS


Check out this spot for the link 
to the AIS website calendar.  
As a teaser…our next Eat and 
Speak is Saturday, August 5 at 
St. Stephen’s Presbyterian 
Church.  Food, Fun, Prizes and 
a great speaker!  


The ABC’s of Al-
Anon


You see them all the time!  
Check this spot out for 
common Al-Anon Acronyms:


AIS: Al-Anon Information 
Services


Memorials 


If your group has lost a 
member and you wish to 
honor them here,  please 
submit their name and brief 
information our office 
manager, Lisa at 
405-767-9071.  Please leave a 
contact number and one of 
our intrepid reporters will 
contact you for more 
information.


 ANYONE. ANYWHERE.

Welcome to YOUR 
Newsletter!

We have threatened you with this for some time.  The day has 
finally dawned.  As with any good Al-Anon project, several of the 
Board Members discussed this thing to death.  It’s resurrection 
was revitalized when we realized a few of us had an extra 25 
minutes a week with nothing to do.  We self-appointed and 
voluntold a few of us to create a format that provided both 
information and a light-hearted approach to our community of 
recovery.  We are working out ideas and hope to expand as time 
and interest grows.  Comments, suggestions and complaints need 
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IDEAS FOR 
FUNDRAISERS 
AND WORKSHOPS:


Workshops and fundraisers are 
great ways to connect to other 
members.  If your group needs 
direction or help with doing any 
event, you can always rely on your 
AID office and Board to help you 
plan.  Workshops help all 
members understand the way it 
“works”.  Fundraisers (bake sales, 
a jar on the table for extra 
collections, etc.) are not only fun 
but provide funds for the 
continued mission of Al-Anon.  


DECLARATION:  WHEN ANYONE, 
ANYWHERE REACHES OUT FOR 
HELP LET THE HAND OF AL-
ANON AND ALATEEN ALWAYS 
BE THERE AND LET IT BEGIN 
WITH ME.  

to be made to the following email: 
AnyoneAnywhereNewsletter@gmail.com

FINANCIAL UPDATE:
Please see the website for our current financial situation.  We are 
having to dip into our “Prudent Reserve” fund at this time to pay 
our bills.  You can review our monthly expenditures, donations 
and literature income. We are posting the contributions of groups 
on the website as well.  If your group is not listed, you did not 
contribute.  If every group contributed monthly or quarterly, we 
would never have to dip into our reserve.   Stay tuned to this 
newsletter as we highlight various services your AIS provides for 
you.  The 4th Concept is: “Participation is the key to Harmony” . 
As we participate in our program we are bound to find Serenity. 

WEBSITE:  https://www.okcalanon.org/  

https://www.okcalanon.org/
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